BOONE COUNTY, MISSOURI
Request for Proposal #: 15-07APR09 — Inmate Telephone System

ADDENDUM #4 - Issued March 31, 2009

This addendum is issued in accordance with the Introduction and General Information of Bidding in the
Request for Proposal and is hereby incorporated into and made a part of the Request for Proposal
Documents. Offerors are reminded that receipt of this addendum should be acknowledged and submitted
with Offeror’s Response/ Pricing Page.

Specifications for the above noted Request for Proposal and the work covered thereby are herein modified
as follows, and except as set forth herein, otherwise remain unchanged and in full force and effect:

L The County received the following questions and has provided the following responses:

Question 1: What are the current rates charged for inter-lata, intra-lata, local, and interstate calls
both on a pre-paid and collect basis?

Response: The bidder will need to contact our current vendor, Securis, as that
information is not available to us.

Question 2: Is the County more concerned with lower rates or higher revenues?

Response: The County is more concerned with service and availability of
investigative tools. However as a secondary concern, lower rates would
be more preferable.

Question 3: What is the percentage of gross revenue for commissions that the County is currently
receiving along with an estimate of average total call volume monthly by the facility?

Response: We do not receive a percentage of the gross revenues. Bidder will need
to contact current vendor to obtain call volume monthly.

By: ﬂ% %W

Melinda Bobbitt, CPPB
Director of Purchasing
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OFFEROR has examined copy of Addendum #4 to Requ&st for Proposal # 15-07APR09 — Inmate

Telephone System, receipt of which is hereby acknowledged:
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